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Dear	IPART.	I've	had	solar	PV	system	on	my	home	rooftop	since	2009.	I	believe	
solar	residential	is	a	sustainable	environmental	replacement	energy	source	and	
NSW	should	move	rapidly	towards	full	implementation.	I	want	a	fair	price	for	the	
solar	electricity	I	supply	to	the	grid.	All	buyers	should	be	required	to	pay	a	fair	
price.	
	
Side	Irons		

	
Postcode:	2203	
	
	




